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January 25, 2021

Wayne Gates, MPP

Unit 1, 6746 Morrison Street
Niagara Falls, ON L2E 678
wgates-co@ndp.on.ca

Tony Baldinelli, MP

4056 Dorechester Road, Suite 107
Niagara Falls, ONL2E 6M9
Tony.Baldinelli@parl.gc.ca

Mr. Gates and Mr. Baldinelli:
Re: Town of Pelham — Support of 988 Crisis Hotline

Please be advised that the City Council of Niagara Falls at its meeting of January 19,
2021 passed the following motion:

That Council receive and support the correspondence from the Town of
Pelham dated December 17, 2020 endorsing the 988 Crisis Hotline initiative.

Attached please find a copy of the Town of Pelham’s correspondence dated
December 17,2020.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Btk Matson

Bill Matson
City Clerk
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